Monday, Sept 29, 2014

Good evening parents, guardians and students,
A few reminders:
1. Harvey Photographers will be taking  school photos on  Tuesday, September 30th .
2. Bus safety for grade 6-8 students and the Dyno Bus Safety program will take place at MNS on Thursday morning.  A 20 minute review of  bus safety protocols will happen with all students.
3. Our grade 7 Immunization Clinic will take place on Friday morning, Oct 1st.  Please be sure to send in the Immunization Form to your child’s homeroom teacher.
4.  There will be a PSSC meeting held at school on Thursday evening from 7pm-8pm.  All parents are welcome to attend.
Have a nice evening,
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